
2022 Season Recap 

The Stratford Middle School Golf Team finished their season with a four and one record. 

It was another successful season, highlighted by a win over FPD in the final match of the 

season. The team was led by eighth graders Rob and Will Fruitticher. All the players 

improved throughout the season especially from last season. These young golfers are 

dedicated and put in the work. The Eagles finished the season strong and will continue 

to improve on the course next year. 


